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September 24,2020 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

Partial Operation Plan change of International Passenger flight 
due to Novel Coronavirus spread (September 24th) 

 
Thank you for your continuous support to ANA group. 
In view of the immigration and quarantine systems and demand trends, we will resume the Narita-Qingdao 

and Narita-Guangzhou routes. The frequency and days of operation for the Narita-Qingdao and Narita-
Guangzhou routes are as follows. 
We will continue to monitor the status of immigration and quarantine regulations and demand trends, and 

we will flexibly consider adding or resuming flights. 
 

< NOTE > 
 
 

■Passenger equipment flight: Sep 30th ~ Oct 24th 

ROUTEs 
Flight No. 

(Japan Dep. / Arrival) 
Frequency 

 (Based on Japan Dep.) 
Remarks 

NRT=TAO NH927/928 ・ ・ 3 ・ ・ ・ ・  ― 

NRT=CAN NH933/934 ・ ・ 3 ・ ・ ・ ・  ― 

 
Subject to government approval and the schedule may change without prior notice 
Should you have any inquiries, please kindly contact our Sales in charge. 
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